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10th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

We’re very excited to be welcoming top athlete Frederick Afrifa to the school on 
Friday 26 May 2023. 

Frederick Afrifa will be leading a sponsored fitness circuit with all pupils and follow-
up with a talk and question and answer session for the school. The aim of the event 
is to inspire the pupils to be more physically active, but just as importantly to 
encourage them to discover and then pursue their passion in life. 

The aim of the event is both to connect the pupils to an extraordinary athlete role 
model, and to raise money to improve physical activity for the school while 
also supporting GB athletes (including Paralympic athletes). 

You would have already received the sponsorship form that was sent home 
yesterday in your child’s book bag, to help raise money for the event.  

Please ensure that the Sponsorship Money and Sponsorship Forms are returned to 
the school no later than Friday 9th June. 

Please also make sure that your child/children come to school on the event day 
wearing their PE Kits! 

Thank you in anticipation of creating a terrific and memorable event. 

 

Sports for Schools – Extraordinary Athletes who inspire children 

 

 

 


